
 

Driffield Junior School 
 
 

 
Dear parent/carer 
 
Year 6 WOW Homework 
 
On 1st March we will be celebrating ‘World Book Day’. To help mark this occasion we would like 
each child to create a piece of art work based on their favourite book character. 
 
This piece of work can be a picture, painting, 3D model or something entirely different! The 
finished piece can be any size as we have some large spaces available to display the children’s 
work. The only stipulation is that the final piece has to be able to be hung or fixed to a wall.  
 
WOW homework needs to be completed and handed in before Thursday 1st March. We look 
forward to seeing all of your fantastic creations. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
The Year 6 Team 


